


Discussion ensued as to the right time to inform staff. It was decided that perhaps following the RFP
process might be the best time, as it may be too premature now until the next level of interest is
determined.

Schedule of events can be revised as required: currently fooking at preparing a Request for Proposal
for the end of September, and call for the closing for the end of November 2011.

It was decided that a non-disclosure agreement will be a requirement.

It was suggested by Ms. Wingrove that we do not further pursue a partnership with St. Thomas
Energy, due to the economies of scale and the similar size of the utility. It was decided that a further
interview wouid not be scheduled.

A Team Strategy Session to discuss the format for the interviews has been scheduled for Monday,
August 29" 11:00 a.m — 1:00 p.m.

Interview dates have been confirmed:
Monday, September 12, 2011 — 8:00 a.m. — 10:00 a.m. — Veridian Connections
Monday, September 12, 2011 — 11:00 a.m. — 1:00 p.m. — Hydro One
Monday, September 19, 2011 — 8:30 a.m. — 10:30 a.m. — PowerStream
Monday, September 19, 2011 — 11:00 a.m. — 1:00 p.m. — Horizon Utilities
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